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Comments: Please do not do this.  Any economic advantages involving tourism or recreation are not worth the

further natural damage that will be done to this area and all trees and wildlife that inhabit it as well as the land

that is sacred to the Pueblo people from both the roller coaster itself (and all developments surrounding it, e.g.

the restaurant being built adjacent) and the increase in pedestrian traffic.  Resources here are precious and this

could have untold environmental consequences; the Sandias should not be the setting for the construction of a

roller coaster.


